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April 4, 2025 

 
VIA EMAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL 
Town of Casco 
Attn: Selectboard 
635 Meadow Road 
Casco, ME 04015 
 
 Re: Departure of Benjamin T. McCall from Jensen Baird and 
  Closure of the Government Services Practice Group 
 
Greetings: 
 
 We write jointly to announce the departure of Benjamin T. McCall from Jensen Baird, 
effective May 5, 2025, as well as the corresponding end of our firm’s provision of municipal law 
services.  After that date, Ben will be joining the Portland law firm of Drummond Woodsum, and 
Jensen Baird will no longer provide legal services in general municipal law.  We will, however, 
continue to provide services in litigation and real estate law, as well as other practice areas of interest 
to municipalities, including estate planning, bankruptcy, and corporate law.  We would welcome the 
opportunity to continue to service those particular needs following Ben’s departure.  
 
 For over 50 years, Jensen Baird has prided itself on providing the highest level of service to 
municipalities, counties, and other quasi-municipal entities across Maine. We have cultivated many 
close and enduring relationships with our clients during that time, and several municipalities are 
among our firm’s longest-standing clients. Our decision to stop providing municipal law services is 
the result of recent attorney departures, for retirement and otherwise, that now put us in the 
position of lacking the professional resources necessary to serve our clients in that practice area.   
 

Given these developments, it is your decision as the client to either transition your municipal 
representation to Drummond Woodsum with Ben or seek municipal representation from another 
firm or attorney.  Therefore, we need to receive your instructions regarding the disposition of the 
paper and electronic files currently maintained at Jensen Baird with regard to your legal affairs, in 
order to facilitate the smooth transition of these pending matters to Ben’s new firm, or directly to 
you as you seek alternative counsel.  
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 Please indicate your selection below and sign your name in the provided space.  You may 
return the signed letter to us by mail or e-mail.  If you have any questions after you have had an 
opportunity to consider this matter, please contact me or Ben directly. 
 
 Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter, and we look forward to hearing from 
you as soon as possible. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
              
       Roy T. Pierce 
       President, Jensen Baird Gardner & Henry 
 
 
 
              
       Benjamin T. McCall 
 
CLIENT RESPONSE: 
 

  Transfer client file(s) to Drummond Woodsum 
 

  Transfer client file(s) to client 
 
 
 
              
Client Signature     Date 
 
 
           
Print Name 
 
Other instructions: 
 
             

              

              

              

              


